
To: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission 
From: Jamie Hodges 
Subject: Healthy Streets 
Date: Sunday, September 5, 2021 
 
The healthy street initiative that has been approved for Jewett and Rosewood needs to remain.  We 
need your help to support this.  This cut through is causing property values to decrease.  Who wants to 
live on Jewett where the cars race through and with no sidewalks available for pedestrians.  Jewett and 
Rosewood are not designed to take this kind of traffic.  
 
People, especially from Georgetown Subdivision, need to slow down.   
 
 
Give this neighborhood sidewalks and better roads and we can turn them into a “Packard type 
road”.  Now it is just scary to walk the streets, especially with children. 
 
Thank you 
Jamie Hodges  
 


